Town of Woodstock
Selectmen’s Workshop Minutes

Selectmen’s Workshop of May 19, 2015 from 6:00 pm — 6:35 pm.

Attending: Jim Fadden Jr., Chair, R. Gil Rand, Judy Welch, Steve Welch,
Patrick Griffin, Mike Everhart

The workshop was called to order at 6:00 pm to meet with Mike from EJ Prescott to review their
quote and discuss the water meter replacement project.

Jim asked Mike to prepare an official proposal and contract for review in two weeks.

The workshop adjourned at 6:35 pm.
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